20 July 2008

Kia ora,

You may have come here looking for my paper ‘Clark Vader and the Helengrad Labour Lesbians’, originally published
in October 2007.

On 20 July 2008 I made a slight revision of this paper, correcting some inconsistencies and grammatical errors,
clarifying a few passages, adding an appendix of metadata from my audio source files and clarifying the conditions under
which I am permitted to distribute the source audio files. The revised paper is available at
http://feayn.org/~lewis/clarkvader/20080720-clarkvaderandthehelengradlabourlesbians.pdfl

If you have any queries or concerns about the paper, please email me: lewis @feayn.org.

Cheers,

L

(Lewis Stoddart)
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